
  

  

Elli Finance (UK) plc (in administration) and Elli Investments Limited (in administration)        31 January 2020  ANNOUNCEMENT £350,000,000 of 8.750% Senior Secured Notes due 2019 £175,000,000 of 12.250% Senior Notes due 2020 (Collectively referred to as the “Notes”) (ISIN: XS0794786011 / ISIN: XS0794785633  ISIN: XS0794787415 / ISIN: XS0794787175) Issued by Elli Finance (UK) plc (in administration) and Elli Investments Limited (in administration) (the "Issuers", and together with their subsidiaries the "Group") The Notes are admitted to the Official List of the Irish Stock Exchange, but remain suspended from trading on the Global Exchange Market. Update on management  The Issuers and Richard Fleming, Mark Firmin and Richard Beard of Alvarez & Marsal Europe LLP in their capacity as administrators of the Issuers (the "Joint Administrators") refer to previous announcements on the restructuring of the Group, including the announcement on 10 December 2019 of the unification of the Four Seasons and brighterkind branded businesses under one management team and support structure to create a single care home business. With the unification process and negotiations with the Group’s landlords on the restructuring of the Group’s leasehold estate underway, Martin Healy, Chairman of the Group, is now stepping down from the Board. The Group would like to thank Martin for his valuable contribution to the Group since his appointment in 2018.  Richard Fleming, joint administrator of Elli Investments Limited and Elli Finance (UK) Plc, commented: “We continue to work towards putting the Group on a sustainable financial footing without compromising continuity of care for residents and patients throughout this restructuring period. I would like to thank Martin for his contribution and support to the Group and wish him well for the future.”  Jeremy Richardson, CEO of the unified care home business, commented:   “Our focus remains on maintaining continuity of care across the Group as we make positive steps in driving the combined care home business towards a stable financial footing. I would like to sincerely thank Martin for his services to the Group, particularly for his assistance during the restructuring process and his dedication to providing high quality care to our residents and patients. We have a strong operational team 



  

  

in place and look forward to continuing to build on the successful unification of the brighterkind and Four Seasons branded businesses”   For further enquiries, please contact: Alvarez & Marsal Europe LLP Email: INS_ELLI@alvarezandmarsal.com Kris Carpen Tel: 020 7070 0638  Media should contact: MHP Communications Email: fshc@mhpc.com Oliver Hughes / Katie Hunt / Peter Hewer / Patrick Hanrahan / Pete Lambie / Charles Hirst Tel: 020 3128 8622  This notice is given by: Elli Finance (UK) plc (in administration) Elli Investments Limited (in administration) C/O Alvarez & Marsal Europe LLP PO Box 286 Suite 3 Regency House  Floor 2 91 Western Road  Trafalgar Court Brighton Les Banques BN1 2NW  St Peter Port  Guernsey  GY1 4L   


